
Membership Price Increase

To our valued members, 

Thank you for being a Member Plus member. For over 30 years, Member Plus has been 
providing peace of mind by covering your out-of-pocket ambulance costs in the event of 
medically necessary ambulance transport.  

Over the past several years, the costs associated with the Member Plus program have 
steadily increased. We are making a few changes to our membership program so that we 
can continue offering this important service.

• Beginning November 1, 2024, the annual cost for a Member Plus membership will 
increase to $75.00.

• Memberships that renew on November 1, 2024, or later will include two patient 
evaluations or lift assists per household per membership year. All other non-
transport services are no longer covered by Member Plus.

These changes are necessary to cover the Member Plus program's operating costs while 
still allowing us to provide this valuable service to our community. Memberships will still 
cover the out-of-pocket medically necessary ambulance transport for the member, their 
spouse, and legal dependents for one year. 

We have seen significant increases in the cost of staffing and training, medical supplies, 
and vehicle maintenance and repairs. Still, we are committed to providing our communities 
with high-quality out-of-hospital care from well-trained EMTs and paramedics.  

Thank you for being a Member Plus member and for entrusting your community 
ambulance service with your medical care in your time of need. Please don't hesitate to 
reach out if you have any questions.  

Sincerely,  
Sara Converse 
Membership Coordinator 
Member Plus & Emergent Health Partners
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